An Opportunity To Do A Mitzvah - Adas Yoshuron at the Soup Kitchen August 5th

Susan Wind and | are organizing August 5ths soup kitchen at St. Peters Episcopal Church in
Rockland. We are asking for volunteers to help out. Since the weather will probably be hot, the
menu will be cold, and consists of:

« Tuna salad (We need 2 people to EACH make enough for 25 sandwiches)
Egg salad (2 people to EACH make enough for 25 sandwiches)

Potato salad (2 people to EACH make enough for 25 people)

Green salad

Salad dressings

Fruit salad/and/or watermelon (2 people to EACH make enough for 25 people)
Sandwich rolls for tuna/egg salad (80 rolls)

Desserts: brownies, baked goods, cookies

Iced tea (1 gal)

Oakhurst whole milk (2 gal)

Fruit juice (apple, cranberry) (2 gal)

We also need folks to donate plastic containers with tops.

Since we will be making sandwiches at 11:00, wed like food to be delivered by 11:00. Set up for the
lunch will begin at 12:15, and clean up is usually over by 2:00. Please contact Susan Wind
atsuwind@gwi.netor call 207 542-2283if you can volunteer!!!

Thanks.

Linda Garson Smith

Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue

P.O. Box 1250

Rockland, Maine 04841

207.594.4523

info(@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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